
Craver, Patti

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Balsam, Briana ý\M
Tuesday, April 1 1 2012 10:54 AM
Julie Crocker
Logan, Dennis
RE: update on Pilgrim consultation

Great. Thanks for the update, Julie. We appreciate it!

Briana

From: Julie Crocker [mailto:iulie.crocker(&noaa.aov]
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 10:52 AM - \D ''
To: Balsam, Briana; Logan, Dennis
Subject: update on Pilgrim consultation

Hi Briana and Dennis -

Just wanted to touch base on Pilgrim. I have a complete draft letter in our clearance process. I am going to be
out of the office after 12 today and not back in until the morning of the 25th -- other staff are prepared to
continue working on getting the letter through clearance in my absence. If there are any questions while I am
out, please contact Kim Damon-Randall, Acting ARA for Protected Resources by phone 978-282-8485 or email
(Kimberly. Dam on- Randal lInoaa. gov).

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this!

Julie

Julie Crocker
Protected Resources Division
Northeast Regional Office
National Marine Fisheries Service
55 Great Republic Drive
Gloucester, MA 01930

1 513.15


